Clancy Sloan

From: Jan Southgate

Sent: 26 September 2023 13:19

To: Clancy Sloan

Subject: Re: Planning Application - 23/02523/F
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Clancy

With regard to the above planning applica®on our only comment would be that any shop/café must be compliant
with food hygiene laws. If they want to the applicant can send us any plans in advance for the shop/café layout and
we can advise on the layout with regard to compliance with food safety laws.

Regards

Jan Southgate

Health Protection, Compliance and Business Support Manager (interim)
Cherwell District Council

Direct Tel: 01295 227906

jan.southgate@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

Registered Environmental
Health Practitioner



